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Overview 

A school district must reserve two percent of its basic general education 

revenue for staff development activities.  Minnesota’s staff development 

statutes prescribe qualifying staff development activities and apportion the 

staff development funds such that 50 percent of the funds must be 

distributed to the school buildings for the site teams to use according to their 

plans, 25 percent is reserved for district wide activities, and the remaining 25 

percent of the funds must be distributed in grants to school sites for best 

practice methods. 

This bill authorizes a school district to use a portion of its staff development 

revenue for basic first aid training, focusing on CPR and the use of automatic 

external defibrillators (AEDs), before making the allocations to school sites. 

Section    

1          Effective staff development activities.  Expands the definition of staff development 

activities to include basic first aid training, focusing on CPR and the use of AEDs. 

2          Staff development revenue.  Authorizes a school district to use a portion of its staff 

development revenue for basic first aid training, focusing on CPR and the use of AEDs 

before making the staff development allocations to school sites. 

  


